
 

9 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: World Book Day, Thursday 3 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To celebrate the 25th anniversary of World Book Day on Thursday 3 March, we would like to invite 
the children to dress up as their favourite word. This could be as simple as wearing pyjamas to 
illustrate the word exhausted.  
 
We have included some of our favourite examples and of course more can be found on Google. 
 
Throughout the day the children will take part in a wealth of activities to enhance their increasing 
love of reading! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Miss Hatfield and Mrs Petch  
 

                                     

                                     


